
 

 

The English Team warmly invite you to a meeting about your 

child’s phonics and reading at St Nicolas and St Mary Primary 

School. Come along to find out how you can support your child 

on their learning journey in Reading! 

 

What’s it all about? Read Write Inc is the scheme we use to teach our children how to read.  

 

Who is it for? Years Reception to Year 4 

 

When? Thursday 9th February 2023  

 

Where?  9.05am - 9.35am in the Small Hall. 

 
3.30pm - 4pm in Mr de Waal's Classroom (Year 6, Coral class). 

 

Useful websites and links: 

For all information about Read Write Inc in our school, please visit: 

https://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Phonics&pid=1340 

Please visit the following sites for some great book recommendations: 

https://www.thereaderteacher.com/ 

https://www.booksfortopics.com/ 

https://booknookuk.com/ 

We look forward to seeing you and if you can’t come, don’t worry! You can either follow the links on 

our website - which will explain how it all works, or contact a member of the English Team via the 

office. 

THE ENGLISH TEAM.  
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